
 
We are now live streaming. Please look for us on our 
YouTube channel  
 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCpPUnPABHPlOJ

zAJ7uXvHoA. 
 

 Or go to YouTube and Search:  
 

Newcastle United Church 
 

Service will begin streaming at 10:30 
We appreciate all donations and can 
accept PAR, envelope giving’s, and 
etransfer at 
nucemailtransfer@gmail.com or 
through CanadaHelps.  You can scan 
our QR code to the left to donate. If you 
have any questions please contact our 

interim treasurer, Susan at 289-927-6297 or 
treasurer@newcastleunitedchurch.org  
 
 

Thank you for your donations which make our 
continued ministry possible. 

 
<a href="https://www.vecteezy.com/free-photos">Free Stock photos by Vecteezy</a> 

 

 
 

January 7th, 2024 
 
 
 
Welcome! We enjoy open seating so please, sit 
where you feel comfortable, and meet a new friend.  
 
 

Our greeters this morning are Judy and Myno VanDyke 
 
 
Today’s Scripture reader is Myno VanDyke 
 
 

Bible study is on Wednesday mornings at 10 am.  
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Hearing Assistive Devices 
Hearing Assistive Devices are available to use during 
services.  See Richard at the back of the church before 
service begins.   
 

 
 
 

UCW Meeting 
Next UCW meeting will be January 8th, at the church 
at 1:30 in the church hall. 
 
 
 
 

Book of 100th Anniversary- 
 
In the Narthex, is a copy of the 100th Anniversary of the 
United Church of Canada.  If interested in purchasing a 
book, reach out to Lynne in the office and we will look 
to put forth a group order.  
 
 
 
 

Summer Job 
 

Do you know a teen looking for a summer camp job?  
Pioneer Camp, a Christian Camp is looking for summer 
positions.  Reach out at www.pioneercamp.ca.  There 
is a card on the board in the hall with more information. 

 
 

New Dishwasher! 
 

Our new dishwasher has been installed in the kitchen 
and is working well!  Thanks to Donna and Don Scott 
for their work on getting it all organized.  Make sure to 
see Donna to learn all the in’s and out’s of using the 
new machine.   
 
 

Crock Pot Dinners 
 

Crock Pot Dinners will start up at the end of the month. 
Dates will be as follows: 
 
January 29th 
February 5th and 26th  
March 4th and 25th  
 

http://www.pioneercamp.ca/

